
POLICY FOR POSTING TO THE ALL-STUDENTS 
LISTSERV 

 
Introduction 
The allstuds student listserv provides a means of sending University information to all FHSU 
students.  The list is closed, meaning that the ability to post to the list is limited to a few individuals on 
the campus.  A closed list gives the institution the ability to carefully screen notes that are distributed 
so widely, and also attempts to minimize spam. 
 
Policy 
Proposed submissions for the allstuds list should be sent to the Office of Student Affairs.  The 
following guidelines are used in making decisions about what is posted to the list. 
 
1. A University department or registered FHSU student organization must sponsor the submission.  

Commercial and off-campus postings are not accepted. 
 
2. The submission must contain verifiable information of general interest to the FHSU student body.  

Notes are not accepted that are intended for a group smaller than the student body. 
 
3. Examples of appropriate postings include, but are not limited to: 
 

 notes about campus services 
 notes about University processes (registration, financial aid) 
 notes about important deadlines 
 notes about campus activities and programs open to the entire student body 

 
4. Examples of postings that will not be accepted include, but are not limited to: 
 

 notes soliciting votes for campus student elections (i.e. SGA elections, homecoming) 
 notes containing surveys 
 notes promoting a viewpoint or opinion 
 notes containing jokes 
 notes containing off-campus solicitation 

 
Questions about this policy may be directed to the Office of Student Affairs, Sheridan Hall 208. 
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